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Commission Members: Additional comment to my earlier testimony: I just saw the dozens of
comments in favor of adopting the plan. Many people and groups I admire support it. I'm one of a
handful of people NOT testifying to fully support it. I want to reiterate that I support the goals, but
want to be sure the regulations that impact our Miles St./Miles Pl. neighborhood will not have
counterproductive impacts. I believe most people who support the project are NOT stating
opposition to making sure the regulations work on a practical level in their specific impacts on our
neighborhood's homes, especially when doing that will improve the ability of the project to meet its
goals.
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